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This bill permits a vehicle to have red or other colored lights that do not meet lighting requirements in law, if the
vehicle (1) was originally manufactured as an emergency vehicle (such as a fire truck), (2) bears one of the
various collector and classic car license plates, and (3) is not used for general transportation purposes.
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